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 These floor amendments would require the Board of Public 

Utilities, as part of the study required by the bill, to determine whether 

financial incentives or other means and methods of promoting 

geothermal energy are necessary, and, if so, whether the costs of the 

incentives would be affordable and to what extent they should be 

borne by ratepayers. 


